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Dear Friends, 

 

Many of us take advantage of the approaching summer season to make plans 

with family and friends and explore the great outdoors of beautiful Marin 

County.  These connections and opportunities to socialize and have fun not 

only enhance life, they improve health!  

 

Marin Villages is creating social communities designed to deepen 

connections within neighborhoods throughout Marin, from Tiburon to 

Novato, San Rafael to Fairfax, and beyond.  Our Village calendars offer 

something for everyone:  

 
 

 Vigorous hikes & flat walks  Book clubs & memoir writing 

 Luncheons & coffees Play reading & films 

 Educational seminars Presentations by experts    

 Outings  Celebrations and more...  

 

In addition, our volunteers lend members a helping hand with things a 

friendly neighbor would do, making it possible for them to continue active 

lives and age at home.   

 

Please consider partnering with us and joining the Village Movement!  

Donations and grants allow us to sustain a lean operation and subsidized 

membership for those in need.   

 

All donations are voluntary and kept strictly confidential, and no one will 

be denied services for failure to donate, however, these gifts make our 

participation in the Older Americans Act Chores Program a reality.   

 

Thank you for giving generously and know YOU make a real difference! 

 

 

   
Lisa Brinkmann    

Executive Director 

  

  

P.S. If you are at least age 70
1/2

, you can instruct the trustee of your traditional IRA to send 

your donation directly to Marin Villages, without having to pay taxes on the 

distribution.  Also, please consider donating any appreciated stock that you’ve held for a year 

or longer.  Check with your tax professional for specifics. 

Donors of $500 (and up) enjoy a complimentary membership in Marin Villages. 

Marin Villages is a 501(c)(3) non profit organization 
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